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TRACEY’S BLESSINGS – 

A DONKEY, A BUNNY AND AN EMPTY TOMB

The title of this article sounds like the beginning of a joke. However, all of 
these images are important to events that happen in the month of April. 

The Church recognizes the Sunday before Easter as Palm Sunday. Our Palm 
Sunday is a recreation of Jesus triumphant arrival into Jerusalem. Look for 
Pastor Erick to ride in on KC the donkey!  Please read the story of the last 
week of Jesus’ life with your family or friends. Look to find how God works 
in the whole week. It will help us engage the events at church during Holy 
Week.  

The bunny comes into the Easter Egg Hunt for ages preschool - 5th grade. The 
hunt begins at 10:00 am in Memorial Hall on Saturday April 20. Please gather 
in Memorial Hall for crafts prior to the hunt. 

After all this, there will still be Maundy Thursday, and Good Friday, followed by the wonder and joy of 
Easter. 

Blessings to all, this Holy Week! 
Tracey Harris,  
Director of Christian Education & Student Pastor
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